
TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

DATE: 

EL DORADO COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 
SHERIFF JOHN D' AGOSTINI 

MEMORANDUM 

Judith Kerr, Principal Assistant County Counsel 

Sheriff, John D'A90sti~U0 ~ 
Letter of Agreement f~e 2015 Cannabis Eradication 
Program 

April 10, 2015 

The EI Dorado County Sheriff's Office will comply with the requirements set forth in the U.S. 

Department of Justice Drug Enforcement Administration Letter of Agreement for the 2015 Cannabis 

Eradication Program Agreement Number 2015-24. Furthermore, the Sheriff's Office has controls in 

place to accurately account for the use of federal funds. We can ensure that money received in 

accordance with the aforementioned agreement will not be used to monitor lawful marijuana activities 

related to the EI Dorado County Urgency Ordinance. 
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